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Sadaka, Jennifer -JLT

From: de Jonge, Boris [Boris.deJonge@mcinnescooper.com]
Sent:  March 1, 2004 10:58 AM

To: jean.crepault@ceaa.gc.ca

Cc: Lutz, Douglas

Subject: White's Point Quarry Project

Jean,

In our telephone conversation on Friday, you indicated that the agreement to establish a joint review panel to
consider the White's Point Quarry Project was in the office of the federal Minister of the Environment for signature.
You also indicated that this agreement identified two proponents: Global Quarry Products (with respect to the
larger quarry project) and Nova Stone Exporters Inc. (with respect to the 3.9 hectare quarry that has already
received conditional approval from the Nova Scotia Department of Environment and Labour).

Global Quarry Products is a partnership between Bilcon of Nova Scotia, Corporation and Nova Stone Exporters
Inc. McInnes Cooper represents Bilcon in this matter. Bilcon is currently in discussions with Nova Stone
concerning this project. These discussions may result in a change in the proponents as described in the
agreement. In order to avoid confusing the public and interveners, we suggest that the execution and release of
the agreement be postponed until this is finalized. We expect that this will be resolved in the near future.
Regards,

Boris de Jonge

Mcinnes Cooper

1601 Lower Water Street
PO Box 730

Halifax NS B3J 2V1

(902) 424-1399 Tel
(902) 425-6350 Fax
boris. dejonge@mcinnescooper.com
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